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St George’s Central CE Nursery 
 

Newsletter – Friday 23rd November 2018 
Reception starters 2019 – Applications for Reception places are now open online for you to submit an 

application for your child to start our Reception class in September 2019. The closing date for admissions is 15
th

 

January 2019. We will not be holding a formal open day but if you, or people you know, would like to come and 

have a look around, please do not hesitate to contact the school office and we will be able accommodate a more individual approach.  

 

Remembrance work – It was great to see that the children in our nursery did work on the theme of Remembrance. 

With 2018 marking 100 years since the end of World War 1, it is important to ensure that future generations 

continue to remember the bravery that members of the armed forces demonstrated in the past and continue to 

show today.  

 

Parent/carer workshop – Many thanks to all who attended our nursery ‘Prime Parent Partnerships’ workshop earlier last 

week. We hope you found it useful and your children are enjoying the storybooks, writing book, dough disco pots and 

doodle sticks you took home with you. Your enthusiastic participation ensured that the workshop was a great success. 

Please look out for our next workshop about the Specific areas of learning in the Spring Term.  

 

Information about Christmas performances for Pre – School children only 

In a change to previous years, our pre-school nursery children will join with our other pre-school children at our Darlington Street 

school site for perform altogether. The children will come into the school hall and sing some Christmas songs on stage to the nursery 

families and friends only. The dates/time of these performances are: 

Monday 10
th

 December, 1:30pm start at Darlington Street  

and 

Tuesday 11
th

 December, 9:30am start at Darlington Street 

For the Monday performance, children will come to our nursery as normal and we will walk across to school (we may need some 

parent helpers for this!).  For the Tuesday performance, please can you take your children straight to Darlington Street for 9am. 

Tickets for these performances will go on sale from Monday 26
th

 November from Ms Naughton in the Nursery office. Because of the 

number of children and space in our hall, you will be able to purchase a maximum of:  4 tickets per child in total. 

Please remember to bring your ticket with you on the day as the number printed on your ticket is your seat number. 

 

Other Christmas events 

 

The next newsletter will be emailed out on Monday 17
th

 December. Paper copies of the newsletter will be made available in the 

letter holders in the nursery entrance area for you to pick up should you wish. Remember that we break up for Christmas at 3:00pm 

on Friday 21
st

 December. Have a great month with your family. 

                     Mr M Grogan – Headteacher

 

Date Event 

Friday 7
th

 December Christmas Jumper Day. All children can wear a Christmas jumper today (no donation needed!) 

Friday 14
th

 December You are all invited to come and listen to the Christmas songs we have been learning at 2:30pm 

Wednesday 19
th

 December Pre-school nursery Christmas party  

Thursday 20
th

 December Toddler room Christmas party 
Pre-school children who will be starting school in September will be walking over to school to see 

Kevin the Klown, 2pm start  


